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April 24,2012

The Honorable Scott Gessler

Office of the Secretary of State of Colorado
1700 Broadway Street, Suite 200

Denver, CO 80290

Dear Secretary Gessler:

We are the designated representatives for Initiatives #92 and #93
which have been denominating by legislative staff as the “Religious Practices”
initiatives. This letter will serve as our statutory notice, under 1-40-134, Colo.
Rev. Stat,, that we are, as of this date, withdrawing these proposed ballot
measures, will not seek your office’s approval of a petition form for this
measure, and do not wish to have either of these matters placed before voters
at the upcoming election.

Sincerely,

Erin Yourtz
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Brad Clark
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On thisal’ff(‘ﬁy of April, 2012, personally appeared before me Erin

Yourtz.
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On this &fﬁ;y of April, 2012, personally appeared before me Brad

Clark.
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Notary Public
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My Commission Expires 07/30/2014



